Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 3:12 PM

To: ‘Rebecca Pons'; ‘Nolan, Melanie A

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov);
dmckinne@blm.gov

Subject: RE: [EXT] Holly Energy Colgate Osage Closure 2RP-4947

Attachments: Closure doc Holly.pdf

RE: Holly Energy Partners * Colgate Osage Lease * 2RP-4947 * DOR: 8/21/2018
Rebecca,

Based on the additional excavation performed and analytical data presented in this current closure report, OCD
approves closure for 2RP-4947. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Rebecca Pons <office2 @sesi-nm.com>

Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 9:37 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Holly Energy Colgate Osage Closure 2RP-4947

Good Morning,

| have attached the revised and updated closure report for the Holly Energy Partners, Pump Colgate Osage Lease. The
previous closure submittal was denied by Maria Pruett. | have attached a copy of her correspondence for your
convenience. In response, the North wall and areas at the bottom of the excavation were delineated as well as
excavated further to the extent that petroleum hydrocarbons were non-detect. Please review the updated closure and
advise me of your concurrence, so that we may backfill.

Thank you

Best Regards,



Environmental Coordinator

Safety and Environmental Solutions, Inc.
Office: (575)397-0510

Cell: (575)441-0980



